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There is no justifiable reason to alter Oregon’s vote by mail system.  Our system 

allows voters to make an informed choice at their leisure instead of forcing them to 

take unpaid time away from the jobs or lives to go to a polling place.  Why would we 

want to reduce accessibility and scalability of our current system and risk politicizing 

our voting system as we’ve seen in other states?   I am fully opposed fo this measure  


